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Bishop Gregor's progress

Bishop Gregor has begun a phased return to ministry.  Last week he received the good news that
he is able to drive once more, again on a phased in basis.

With the guidance of his GP, it is intended that by the end of June he  will be working each
afternoon Monday to Thursday. Thursday evening and  Friday will remain his time off.  It is hoped
that by the end of  September he will be working both morning and afternoon, again Monday to
 Thursday, and undertaking normal duties across the Diocese.

Christine Hughes (Bishop's PA) will maintain his diary and any requests  for appointments, in the
first instance, should be directed through the  Diocesan office.

With the Diocese, +Gregor is now looking forward to the forthcoming  Institutions at Greenock and
Kilmarnock, as well as the installation of  Canons at the Cathedral.  Thank you for your prayers and
continued support.
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